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September 21, 1987.

Ms. Virginia D. Birdsall,
Executive Director,

Embrace Foundation,

16 West 22nd Street, Room 305,
New York, N.Y. 10010.

Dear Virgiﬁia,
Greetings of peace.

An experience is not what happens to you but what you make of it, sunday,
September 13, was a living example of people coming together from a variety of
professional and cultural backgrounds to discuss and experilience a common goal

of global cooperation for a peaceful and better world. On a dark and rainy day,
the 200 of us gathered together to share common experiences of current realities,
must have definitely left the symposium with certain fundamental changes in

our personal lives. This was summarized by one of the participants at the
conclusion of the symposium when she privately said "the whole world should

have been here".

Your significant contribution penetrated and cut across the various security
blankets which we normally carry around with ourselves, and touch the common
core Of every individual present - the heart and soul.

It is therefore on behalf of everyone present that we thank vou for your
inspiring presence, your support and complete understanding of the purpose
of the symposium.

Yours sincerely,

i3 < T"'iGEM'H:'

B.K. Mohini 7&’\

Kala Iyengar MD
SYMPOSTUM COORDINATORS.
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